Message from Dr. Shimmyo in Regards to the MSG Event

Theodore Shimmyo
June 27, 2017

A few pieces of useful information on the MSG event
Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Belvedere Family Community,

We were able to enjoy the evening Sunday Service of June 25 that involved a potluck supper. Thank you
for bringing delicious dishes. Again, congratulations graduates on your graduation!

Today, I want share with you a few pieces of useful information regarding the Madison Square Garden
event of July 15.

First, Rev. Edner Pierre-Louis will come to the Belvedere Holy Rock to conduct a prayer meeting for the
MSG event at 6 p.m. on Friday, June 30. You are all invited and encouraged to participate from our
community.

Second, I invited Mari Curry, our vice president of FFWPU, to preach at the Belvedere Sunday Service
of July 2. She will definitely bring a young and bright (also feminine) spirit to our community. Please
look forward to listening to her.

Third, the 21-minute national prayer condition (June 5 — July 14) is going on through Zoom and/or phone.
You are encouraged to participate, you will receive not only inspiration but also information on how
much progress is being made, because people such as Dr. Balcomb and Rev. Rendel usually speak from
the frontline briefly. Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: zoom,us/j/295881877. Or iPhone one-
tap (US Toll): +16465588656,295881877# or +14086380968,295881877#. Or Telephone: Dial: +1 646
558 8656 (US Toll) or +1 408 638 0968 (US Toll); Meeting ID: 295 881 877.

Fourth, Rev. Pierre-Louis has the following message: “The tier 1 seats at the Garden are almost filled.
According toRev. Rendel, we’ll be moving on to tier 2 seats (upper levels) soon. That is why I encourage
you to get your tickets NOW, so that we can all sit in the same area close to the stage. Go online
peacestartswithme.nyc to order tickets. Any questions, contact the local pastors or reach me."

Sincerely,

Theodore Shimmyo, Acting Pastor



